
Hello, Division 1! 
  I hope all is well. Thank you so
much for making officer training
successful! I enjoyed seeing you all
and I can't wait to see you at Fall

Rally!

October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022    
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

 O C T O B E R   N E W S L E T T E R

Division  1

C A L E N D A R  O F
E V E N T S

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs

Become Suspended

H E L L O !

CONTACT ME: 

(JALSLEY'S JOURNAL)

 J A L S L E Y @ K T K E Y . O R G

 K T. K E Y. D I V 1



 FALL RALLY 

Add a little bit of body text

 Our next big district event is coming up soon! Fall
Rally will be held at Dollywood on October 15th. I look

forward to seeing each and every one of you there!



 Division Meeting 

 The next divisional meeting via
Zoom call 

will be held this month. More
information is to come via email. I
hope to see you all there as it is a

great way to get to know each other
and hold discussions about our

upcoming year. 



 OFFICER TRAINING  

Club Contacts
 In order to get more information to you so
that club officers may inform their club of

what's occurring. A vital way for me to
communicate effectively and pass on

information is having your club's contact
information. So as soon as you have your

newly elected officers please send me their
contact information including their email
and phone number at Jalsley@ktkey.com. I
would love to stay in contact with each and
every club officer so that I can answer any

questions or concerns that may arise. 

Division One's Officer Training was held
Saturday, September 17th, 2022. We discussed

topics regarding leadership and how to be
successful over the course of the year. If you

would like the powerpoint to look over, please
email Jalsley@ktkey.org.





